
NOTRE DAME HOLY CROSS HIGH SCHOOL 

Moharpara, North Pulinpur, Teliamura, Khowai 

Ref/ NO/ NDHCHSM/Record keep /memo /001                      15/12/2020 

 

Dear Parents, guardians and students of Class VII  

Greetings from Notre dame Holy Cross High School, Moharpara. 

As it was informed during the parents’ teachers meeting that the class VII students will be 

made available their complete personal details for cross checking in view of school record 

updating. I humbly request the Parents of class VII to come to school on the below prescribed 

dates and submit the same back to the school office on given day without any delay.  

 

Collection of personal data form will be on 22nd  December 2020- 10 AM to 1 PM 

Returning the personal data form back to the school on 18th  January 2021. 10 AM to 1 

PM  

 

Thanking you advance   

 

Fr. Alfred D Souza CSC 

Principal   

 


